
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent of ____________________________________     

 

Milk money (£12.73) is now due for the following period 3rd January up to 

and including 12th April 2019.  Please can you bring the money (or cheque 

made payable to Russell Hall Primary School) to the office, or you can pay 

via Parent Pay.   

 

If we do not hear from you we will assume your child does not require 

milk. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


